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October 1-31 

Respect Life Month 

 

October 24/25 
Our Daily Bread 

 

October 27 

Adoration, Praise & 

Worship 

 

October 28 

Trunk or Treat 

 
November 1 

Solemnity of All Saints 

Holy Day of Obligation 

 

November 10 

Adoration, Praise & 

Worship 

 

November 25 

Evening of Prayer  

w/Mark Forrest 

 

December 6 
Bus Trip to NYC  

w/Fr. Jerry 

 

December 9 

Breakfast w/Santa 

 

December 15 

Adoration, Praise & 

Worship 

 

December 19/20 

Our Daily Bread 

 
December 30 

150th Anniversary  

Gala 

Thursday, October 12 

Life in the Spirit Mass 

 
Join us at 7:00 PM for Mass with 

Anointing of the Sick.  Healing 

prayer is at 6:55 PM, with individ-

ual prayer for healing after the 

Mass by the Prayer Teams.   

Wednesday, October 11 

Women's Cornerstone  

Gathering 
All women of the parish  

welcome. 

7:00—8:30 PM in Room 104 

Contact Suzanne for information 

suzannematsko@yahoo.com 

mailto:suzannematsko@yahoo.com


Dear Parishioners, 

  “Have no anxiety at all.”  No, this message was not 
written by St. Padre Pio, whom we’ve just celebrated. He said 
something like, “Worry less, pray more.”   But this advice was 
written by St. Paul and is our Second Reading this 
weekend.  If only we could live by those words---have no 
anxiety at all.  We worry about so much. We worry about the 
past and if we raised our children right or did the right thing 
ourselves. We worry about the future—whether we will have a 
secure job, a house, where we will live in retirement, 
wondering if we have enough to get us through.  We worry 
about the next test in school, whether we will be liked by our 
new classmates or fit in.  Worry just seems to be part of our 
lives.   

 The First Reading and the Gospel, however, advise us 
to be concerned about important things like yielding good 
grapes in the vineyard of the Lord.  It’s like that old saying, “If 
we were brought into court on charges of being a Christian, 
would there be enough evidence to convict us?”  If we cannot 
say YES immediately, then we are part of the wild vineyard 
which God will abandon.  Worry will not build the good 
vineyard. Hard work, faithfulness and love will yield good 
grapes.  Instead, we are encouraged by St. Paul:  “whatever is 
true, whatever is honorable, whatever is just, whatever is 
pure, whatever is lovely, whatever is gracious, if there is any 
excellence and if there is anything worthy of praise, think 
about these things.”  I think these are some of the most 
beautiful words of Scripture.   The challenge is to live them. 

 

WELCOME  
TIM LOHRFINK 

 Communications Coordinator 
 

Please join us in welcoming Tim Lohrfink, to 
our parish staff as our new part-time com-

munications coordinator assisting our pasto-
ral associate Peggy Dryden. Tim’s main job responsibilities will 
including creating our weekly bulletin, maintaining our parish 

website and posting content on our social media accounts.   
 

A resident of Carroll County, Tim loves playing and watching 
sports, especially basketball. He also enjoys traveling and 

spending time with his dog, a Great Dane named Macintosh 
Lane. Make sure to say hello when you see him! 

https://bible.usccb.org/bible/readings/080623.cfm
https://bible.usccb.org/bible/readings/080623.cfm
https://bible.usccb.org/bible/readings/080623.cfm


CYO Basketball  

Registration  

Now Open 
New this year! 

Kindergarten and 

First Grade teams 

Register at shgparish.org/

basketball 

Wednesday, December 6 

NYC Bus Trip 

Join Fr. Jerry as we head to 
New York to take in the 

holiday sights!   

Sixteen seats available.  

Snacks provided! 

shgparish.org/nyc 

We welcome 

the 

Newly 
Baptized 

Welcome Cameron 

Michael deBettencourt! 

150th Anniversary Custom 

Rosaries 

Available in two styles and 
prices: 

Glass beads, cobalt blue: $40 

Italian olivewood beads light 

tan/brown: $45 

shgparish.org/150throsary 

Casserole Collection for Our Daily Bread 

Tuesday, October 24 from 7:00 — 9:00 pm 

Wednesday, October 25 from 7:30 — 9:00 am 

For more information, visit shgparish.org/odb  

or contact Sally Gabriele at 

lougabriele@verizon.net or 410-833-3967.  

Food Donations 

Please note that we are not  

currently accepting food items 
for our pantry. Please do not 

leave items in either the Main 

Church, Little Church or in any 

of the hallways. 

Join the 9:30 AM Choir 

“Give praise with blasts upon the horn, 
praise him with harp and lyre. Give 

praise with timbrel and dance, praise 
him with strings and pipes.”  Give 

praise with your voice!!” 

As you may have seen at the 9:30 AM Mass – the 2023-2024 
choir season is well-underway. If you enjoy the music at Mass 
and would like to actively participate in making that music, we 

invite you to join the SHG Choir.  

Rehearsals are on Wednesdays from 7:00 -8:30 PM. We gather 
to sing for the 9:30 AM Sunday Mass beginning at 9:00 AM. 
Please consider joining the choir family and making a joyful 

noise to the Lord! 

Sofas Available 

We are removing the sofas  

in Room 104.  
If you are interested in them 

(at no cost), please contact 

pdryden@shgparish.org. 

You must haul. 

Mass Schedule 

Solemnity of All Saints 

Wednesday, November 1 
7:00 and 9:00 AM 

7:00 PM  
All Masses in the Main Church 

Altar Flowers this 

Week 

In Memory of 

Deceased 

Members of the  

Best Years Group 

Donated by The Best Years 

shgparish.org/baptism
https://www.shgparish.org/rcia
https://www.shgparish.org/religioused
https://www.shgparish.org/confirmation
https://www.shgparish.org/150throsary
https://www.shgparish.org/odb
mailto:lougabriele@verizon.net
https://www.shgparish.org/odb


Ángel Acuña  
Deacon 

aacuna@shgparish.org 
Jim Nuzzo  

Deacon 

Rev. James Proffitt 
Assisting Clergy 

Sr. Rosa Torres  

Pastoral Associate 

sr.rosa@shgparish.org 
Kevin Callahan 

Director of Music and Liturgy 

kcallahan@shgparish.org 

Peggy Dryden 

Pastoral Associate 

pdryden@shgparish.org 
Paul Gallagher 

Director of Faith Formation 
pgallagher@shgparish.org 

Mike Frye 
Director of Facilities 

mfrye@shgparish.org 
Tim Lohrfink 

Communications Coordinator 
tlohrfink@shgparish.org 

Heart Ment 
Administrative Assistant  

hment@shgparish.org 
Myrna Rosado 

Administrative Assistant 

mrosado@shgparish.org 

Susan Spedden 

Director of Pastorate Operations 

sspedden@shgparish.org 

Jazmine Teran 
Coordinator, Y.M./

Confirmation 
jteran@shgparish.org 

John Keeley  

Principal 

jkeeley@shgschool.org  
Jamie McNealey 

Assistant Principal 
jmcnealey@shgschool.org  

Lauren Noll 

Assistant Principal 

lnoll@shgschool.org  

150th Anniversary Raffle 

If we are able to reach our October goal of 250 tickets sold, we will 

be drawing an early bird winner on October 31st for $500. 
Help the parish finish our anniversary strong w/your purchase! 
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